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HHP prescribed for all schools since 2012: 
Four main health promoting tasks for teachers

to do in their daily work - with participation of the whole school and civil society

II. Daily physical
education and  
other forms of 
physical activity

IV. Improving 
health literacy 
and health 
competencies 
of chidlren
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Situation in Hungary

• Hungarian language is much different from 
any other European languages

• Maybe this is why it is a problem for many to 
speak English

• There is always too spare time to learn about 
health

• But all parents want that their children 
learned English well

• Why not combine these tasks?
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Situation in Hungary

• All teachers have to be a member of the 
National Arm of Teachers

• There is a special division for language 
teachers

• There are 61 school-districts and all have a 
director, who is in continuous contact with the 
school-leaders  
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In practice:

I asked the leader of the division for teaching 
languages to write to all language teachers:

– They could be a subscriber for SHE Newsletter
– So they could use English materials in their 

classes, which are new and show the life of 
schools from many countries 

This might be interesting for children, and they 
could improve their English and health skills all 
at once. 
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What has happened:

• The leader of division has sent out her letter:
– to all language teachers in Hungary
– to all leaders of school-districts also, who may give

a special emphasis on the matter.

Ulla said next day, that she got several new
subscribers
In September may come even more subscribers, 
because the leader of division will sent her letter
again in August.
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